theTSOUKALAS FAMILY Missionaries to the Deaf in Zambia



jimmy.tsoukalas@gmail.com P.O. Box 511208 Chipata, Zambia Africa Sent By First Bible Baptist Church, Rochester, NY

The kitchen at the prison was in an awful state. What a big difference for these women to cook in a much nicer facility! (R)





(Below) The roof at the boys' dorm was in poor condition. So thankful they can now rest in a clean and safe room.





(R) Malik is a Deaf man from Malawi who began attending our church in Chipata several months ago. It blessed our hearts to hear how he came to know Christ after denying he was a sinner for so long.







(R) Pray for Mike Mumba as he ministers in Petauke.







(L) Cynthia, a faithful Malawian woman, with her friend Julie who got saved at Bible study in June. (R) Mervis was released from prison in July. Please pray for her to stay faithful to God as she navigates her new life.

Dear Fellow-Laborers,

Our deepest apologies in the lateness of this update. Since returning to the US back in May, we have literally hit the ground running with medical check-ups, visiting churches, and ministry opportunitites. We sincerely appreciate your patience as we have worked to get settled in and find our way while here in the US. Please continue to pray for us on that front. We have lots of updates for you!

-The kitchen at the wonen's prison was completely remodeled. What a difference it makes for them!-They also have electricity running in it now, but are using rocket stoves for cooking.

-The boys' dorm at Magwero got new struts and roof sheets. Before it was damaged from water and termites, and was a hazard. Now it is strong and clean. They can sleep and study in safety. Thank you for giving so we can make a difference!

-3 souls were saved in June in Malawi through Bro. Paul's efforts. Also, one faithful Deaf Malawian man named Never pleaded with his estranged wife to be reconciled. She came to Bible study and put her faith in Christ! God is at work!

-A Deaf Malawian man named Malik had been attending our church in Chipata for several weeks. We had shared the Gospel with him several times, but he did not believe he was a sinner. In July the Holy Spirit opened his eyes to his need for Christ! Hallelujah, Malik came to know Jesus!

-One of the women who was saved at the prison was released in July, and keeps in touch with Julie. Please pray for Mervis to follow Christ now that she is out of jail.

-Mike Mumba, a Deaf Zambian man, has been gathering believers in his town of Petauke. I have been mentoring him online. He is a faithful man. Please pray for him.

-Our oldest daughter Tina began college and is really enjoying her time there. Please pray as she continues to figure out time management. The Lord has graciously provided a job for her as well. We are so thankful.

-My wife taught a ladies' retreat in Illinois, and I preached on the Sunday of that same weekend. What a wonderful time it was of challenge from the Word, and fellowship of believers.